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Welcome to the 

Church of Saint John and Saint Mary 
Women’s Association
The Women's Association is an integral part of our Church and has been in place for over 59 years, a true testament to the value our members bring to our parish and community. As the main fundraiser body for the parish, we enable our Church to meet its’ financial needs.
With your membership and contributions, we netted $83,000 for our faith community last year.  This was an amazing year because of your support.  These monies were used for:  Religious Education, Outreach, Youth Ministry, and to supplement the ordinary operating expenses including insurance, heat, electric and general building maintenance.  Our religious programs and ministries would not run without your support!
What makes this association unique is that there is no commitment of your time or participation. You can contribute by membership only or, if you want, enjoy our special events, bake a desert or contribute a few hours to our Christmas Fair workshops, join the fun and assist with the Spring Festival Fundraiser, or offer your time by helping another parishioner in need.  It’s your choice.  

Our events this year include: Opening Dinner on October 2; Christmas Workshop begins September 30; our annual Girls Night Out November 14; Christmas Fair December 7; Thank You Luncheon & Mass January 22; and the Spring Carnival, May 29, 30, 31.
We hope you will join for the 2019/2020 year.  Your membership of $25 enables us to cover administrative costs.
Many blessings to you and your families,
The Women’s Association Board Members

